
 

 

Dear parents 

School Re-opening Phased Approach 1.2 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

May I thank you for the support that you have all shown with regards to the letter I sent out yesterday.   Further 

to this letter,  the Local Authority has now issued the attached letter with the local response as to whether the 5 

tests, as defined by the Government, have been met at this time.  

As detailed in our previous communication, we continue to plan for the wider opening but this will only be done 

so at a time that nationally and locally we have been assured that the 5 tests have been met. Please be aware that 

this may not be the 1st June. 

In the meantime, we remain open to our keyworker children and children who are already attending. As always, 

we will keep you updated on our process and further letters and updates will follow and our home learning offers 

will continue to support all our families  

We look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Crowther  

 

 

 


